



District 6 Constituents,

Please save the date to talk about public safety with our Chief John Perez and his staff.

Be sure to check our website www.cityofpasadena.net/district6 and look for the Rose Bowl Upcoming Events for activities for the whole family.



Councilmember Steve Madison invites you to a

VIRTUAL TOWN HALL MEETING: An Update on Public Safety

with

City of Pasadena Police Chief John Perez Area Commander Lt. Mario Ortiz Traffic Enforcement Officer Sgt. Anthony Rousso

March 30, $2021 \cdot 5:00 - 6:30$ p.m.

Join the Webinar: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87136517041

Or iPhone one-tap:

US: +16699006833,,87136517041# or +13462487799,,87136517041#

Or Telephone: Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location):

US: +1 669 900 6833 or +1 346 248 7799 or +1 253 215 8782 or +1 929 205 6099 or +1 301 715 8592 or +1 312 626 6799

Webinar ID: 871 3651 7041

International numbers available:

 $\underline{https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kbWTa8GvUy}$

During the meeting, send in questions via ZOOM.

Before March 26th, send questions to <u>tsuzuki@cityofpasadena.net</u> or call them in to 626-744-4739.

Here are some Suggestions Regarding Home Safety from Chief Perez

- 1. Daily check, always keep your entry doors locked, may people don't, check windows and doors at night, make sure it is all locked
- 2. If you have an alarm use it, learn how to use your surveillance cameras properly, many people don't know how to use them
- 3. Making it appear you are home, if someone knocks say something through the door or intercom, answer phones or keep the ringer low so they can't hear it outside, believing no one is home
- 4. Don't leave windows where people can see into the home, don't leave valuables in visible areas
- We are pleased to send updated messages from the City and District 6. Please share this information
 with neighbors and friends. If they wish to be added to the distribution list, please have them write to
 us and include a home address as we will continue to group messages by neighborhoods to target
 our audience when appropriate. Our email addresses are at the bottom of the message.
- In case you have missed any of these important message, please go to our website www.cityofpasadena.net/district6.
- For the last news issues click "District 6 News"

COUNCILMEMBER STEVE MADISON

Steve Madison was first elected in 1999 to represent District 6, which includes the beautiful West Pasadena neighborhoods above the Rose Bowl and in Southwest Pasadena, much of Old Pasadena, the Art Center College of Design, the Convention Center & Civic Auditorium, most of the Arroyo Seco, the historic Colorado Street Bridge, and the...... Read More



DISTRICT 6 CONTACT INFORMATION

City Councilmember: Steve Madison • smadison@cityofpasadena.net

City Council District Liaison: Takako Suzuki • tsuzuki@cityofpasadena.net

100 N. Garfield Avenue, Room S228 * P.O. Box 7115 • Pasadena, CA 91109-7215

Phone: (626) 744-4739